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Las Virgenes Municipal Water District  

Request for Bids 

Ferric Chloride-Annual Supply  

 

The Request for Information period for the District’s “Ferric Chloride” Request for Bids is now closed.  

Two RFI were received and no addendums were issued or posted on the District’s website, 

http://www.lvmwd.com/i-want-to/do-business-with-lvmwd/non-public-works-formal-bids.  Per the 

Instructions to Bidders, other than directing a bidder to a specific segment of the bid documents, 

questions received after the RFI period has ended will not be answered.    

Below is a summary of all RFI received and the District’s responses.  Reponses were sent to all registered 

bidders. 

Q1.   (a) Who is current supplier, (b) as well as your current price? 

                A1a.  Kemira Water Solutions 

                A1b.  $548.66 per dry ton 

 

Q2.  Does the $548.66 per dry ton listed below include sales tax?  

                A2.The unit price does of $548.66 per dry ton does NOT include sales tax.  Product is taxable, 

applicable sales tax should be included on bid schedule in area provided. 

 

 

 


